
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
Willoughby State Forest 

Long-Range Management Plan Amendment 

Re: Expanded Equestrian  Access 
The Vermont Horse Council (VHC), in coordination with Vermont De-

partment of Forests, Parks and Recreation (VT FPR), is seeking public 

comment on a proposed amendment of the Willoughby State Forest 

long-range management plan to allow for expanded equestrian parking 

and access to durable natural surface woods roads and trails. 

WHO:  Vermont Horse Council and VT FPR 

WHAT: Public meeting to gather community input 

WHERE:  Sutton Village School, 95 Underpass Road, Sutton, Vermont 

WHEN:  Tuesday, April 30 from 6-8pm 

 For Information: Contact the St. Johnsbury District ANR office: 802-751-0110, 

ANR.FPRDistrict5@vermont.gov,  

https://fpr.vermont.gov/state_lands/lands-management-planning/public-input-opportunities 

mailto:anr.fprdistrict5@vermont.gov
https://fpr.vermont.gov/state_lands/lands-management-planning/public-input-opportunities

